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Declaring His glory among the nations; His wonders among all peoples. 

Psalm 96:3 
 

 

 
December 3, 2017 
 
Mark Yost 
Band Director 
Northwestern High School 
2503 West Main Street 
Rock Hill, South Carolina 29732 
 
Dear Mr. Yost: 
 
Our church supports the Bridge of Hope Girls School in Monrovia, Liberia.  This school’s mission 
is to provide a well-rounded, free education for poverty stricken girls from grades one through 
twelve.  It has been in existence for 20 years and has made a significant difference in the lives of 
so many young women and girls in Liberia.  As a part of their educational program the School 
Administration would like to start a Band Program; however, Liberia’s economy is very slow in 
developing after 18 years of civil war.   These children cannot pay for an education; much less 
purchase a musical instrument.   
 
Our goal is to help them with this project.  We would like to find people who would donate their 
used instruments to the Bridge of Hope Girl’s School; however, we would like to have your 
assistance in promoting this project.  Because of your position of Band Director at Northwestern 
High School, you have access to parents and children who might be interested in donating their 
unused instruments to a worthy cause.  This is also a way for Northwestern High School to impact 
children in a school in a foreign nation.   
 
The donations will be made to our church, Tabernacle of Praise Church International.  This will be 
a tax-deductible donation.  We will issue a Donation Letter to each donor.   We will also be 
responsible for shipping the instruments to Liberia, once we have received them.   
 
Whatever assistance you can give us with getting the word out about this project and, maybe being 
the drop-off point for the donated instruments, we would appreciate greatly.  If I can answer any 
other questions or provide any other information to you are any person, I will gladly do so.  Again, 
thank you for your assistance.  I look forward to a great response. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
+ Alfred Jackson 
 
Bishop Alfred Jackson, Senior Pastor 
Tabernacle of Praise Church International 


